
TEAM AWARDS CRITERIA  
 

 
Achievement 

Team 
Project 

 
Excellent 

10 
pts 

 
Good 

7 
pts 

 
Fair 

4 
pts 

 
Poor 

1  
pt 

 
Recognize a team 
for their contribution 
of time, energy and 
talent in supporting 
cooperation between 
divisions that 
resulted in an 
outcome enhancing 
or improving one of 
the college values.   
 

  
Team Members 
work effectively and 
actively in a group 
setting; interaction 
between all 
members of the 
group  

  
Team Members 
work effectively and 
actively in a group 
setting;  interaction 
between most 
members of the 
group  

  
Some team 
members are 
somewhat passive in 
a group setting; 
participates only 
when addressed by 
other group 
members 

  
Members of the Team 
do not interact  with 
other team  members; 
may physically distance 
himself/herself from 
rest of group 

 

 
Honor a team for 
their development 
and implementation 
of a college initiative 
activity, program or 
service resulting in a 
cost benefit or cost 
savings for the 
college. 
 

  
Often assumes 
leadership role in a 
group setting; is 
able to delegate 
work to other group 
members 

  
May assume 
leadership role in a 
group setting 

  
Usually does not 
assume leadership 
role in a group 

  
Does not accept 
leadership role even if 
asked or elected to do 
so 

 

 
Recognize a 
team for their 
development and 
implementation of an 
innovative teaching 
and learning activity, 
program or service 
resulting in an 

  
All team members 
do his/her fair 
share of the work; 
acknowledges all 
outside materials or 
sources used; 
demonstrates 
knowledge of civic 
rights and social 
diversity in 

  
All team members 
almost always do 
his/her fair share of 
the work; 
acknowledges 
almost all outside 
materials or 
sources used; 
frequently 
demonstrates 

  
All team members 
often do not do 
his/her fair share of 
the work; frequently 
does not 
acknowledge  all 
outside materials or 
sources used; 
demonstrates little  
knowledge of civic 

  
All team members do 
not do his/her share of 
the work in a group 
setting; uses most 
outside materials or 
sources without 
acknowledgment; 
demonstrates little 
knowledge of civic 
rights and social 
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increase in student 
retention.  
 

speaking and 
writing 
 

knowledge of civic 
rights and social 
diversity in 
speaking and/or 
writing 
 

rights and social 
diversity in speaking 
and/or writing 
 

diversity in either 
speaking or writing 
  

 
Recognize a team 
that has significantly 
fostered the college 
vision of working 
collaboratively to 
improve services 
resulting in improved 
access to student 
learning.  
 
 

  
Meets all of the 
following 
assignment 
requirements: 
 

1. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC 
values. 

2. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC 
strategic 
Goals 

3. Team’s 
vision must 
clearly 
align with 
CSCC 
vision. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Meets almost all of 
the following 
assignment 
requirements: 

1. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC 
values. 

2. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC 
strategic 
Goals 

3. Team’s 
vision must 
clearly 
align with 
CSCC 
vision. 

 

  
Does not meet 
several of the 
following assignment 
requirements: 

1. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC 
values. 

2. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC 
strategic 
Goals 

3. Team’s 
vision must 
clearly align 
with CSCC 
vision. 

 

  
Does not meet most or 
any of the following 
assignment 
requirements: 

1. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC values. 

2. Team must 
incorporate 
CSCC strategic 
Goals 

3. Team’s vision 
must clearly 
align with 
CSCC vision. 
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